
Town of Pawlet 

Board of Listers 

 

February 19, 2014 Meeting 
 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 10:10 AM 

 

Present: Charles Mason, Karen Folger, Elaine Decker 

 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written. 

 

We will check with the News Guide to see if they will continue to advertise our monthly 

meetings. 

 

We will warn our 3-5-14, 9:30 Lister Organizational Meeting. 

 

We received the Lister Report in the Town Report and it looks good as far as we can see. 

 

Our Policy Meeting has been postponed because it wasn’t warned. 

 

Based on the current information on reappraisal we have been advised to consider extending the 

completion date from 2015 to 2016. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:25. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elaine Decker, Clerk 

 


